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Gibraltar Finance promotes our Wealth Management sector 

 
Gibraltar Finance is hosting a series of discussions on “Gibraltar as a preferred jurisdiction for the 

UK and Commonwealth countries” in Gibraltar House, London on 28th June 2017. The event has 

been organised in partnership with the Gibraltar Funds and Investment Association (GFIA).  

Drawn from family offices and including leading practitioners from legal and accountancy 

firms from both the UK and Switzerland guests will attend sessions that will highlight Gibral-

tar’s leading position as an onshore centre for financial services in Europe. The seminar, de-

signed to be interactive, will allow participants to ask questions and learn more about the 

advantages presented by Gibraltar for global financial family offices and intermediaries. 

Paul Astengo, Senior Executive with Gibraltar Finance will introduce Gibraltar and its evo-

lution as a modern financial centre in Europe. Joey Imossi, TEP, Fiduciary Group will then 

discuss the set up for companies and assets and an overview of Gibraltar’s structures for 

private clients and high earners. Finally David Diez de Artazcoz CIO and Director with At-

lantic Capital will present on wealth structuring and investment management sharing case 

studies and live examples with Ashish Gianani, Portfolio Manager at Atlantic Capital. 

Albert Isola, Minister for Commerce HM Government of Gibraltar commented, “The Gibral-

tar Finance team working strongly in partnership with the private sector continues to take 

our message to audiences in London which is a very important market for us. In keeping with 

our stated ambition, we have harnessed the benefits that Gibraltar House in London offers 

for an increasing number of bespoke events.  We very much look forward to welcoming our 

guests for what, I am certain, will be a thoroughly worthwhile experience. We have worked 

hard over recent years to ensure that we have a modern and up to date legislative platform. 

This is at the very core of our proposition and leads the way in these important areas that 

continue to be a focal point for the continued success that Gibraltar enjoys.” 

 

 


